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UNION BROADCASTING CO.

SCRANTON, PA.

SEPTEMBER 10, 1942

MR. KERMIT GEARY
RFD #2
WALNUTPORT, PENNSYLVANIA

DEAR SIR:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FINE REPORT ON THE
RECEPTION OF STATION WARM ON THE MORNING OF
SEPTEMBER THE 6TH.

YOUR REPORT CHECKS WITH OUR LOG THOUGH -
OUT AND WE THEREFORE WISH TO VERIFY YOUR RECEPTION
OF STATION WARM.

ANO:NILL

RESPECTFULLY,

A. W. OSCHMANN
CHIEF ENGINEER - WARM
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